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AGENDA 
 
 
1.  Welcome and introduction 
 
2. Background and objectives 

Prof Jim Skea (LowCVP) 
Leslie Packer (DfT) 

 
 3.  Low carbon buses: barriers and opportunities from working in partnership  

Roundtable discussion 
 
4.  Working Group Terms of Reference 

 Discussion - Paper to be tabled 
 
5.  Draft Workplan 

 Discussion of strategic goals and first year deliverables 
 

6.  Membership of LowCVP Bus Working Group 
 
7.  Election of Chairman 
 
8.  Dates for meetings in 2003 
 
9.  Any other business 



 
 
 
LowCVP Bus Working Group – Invited participants  
 
Bus & Coach Manufacturers 
John I. Smith  TransBus 
Adrian Wickens Volvo 
Hans Smits  EvoBus 
Maurice Perl  Wright Bus 
Pat Selwood  TWR 
Alan Martin  Scania 
 
 
Bus Operators 
David Leeder  First 
Chris Moyes  Go Ahead Group 
Bill Devlin  Lothian Buses 
Brian Jackson Travel West Midlands 
 
Fuel Industry 
BP 
Shell 
 
Local Authorities/PTEs 
Myles Mackie  Coventry City Council 
Peter Hendy  Transport for London 
Simon Brown  TfL Consultant for Engineering Matters 
Neill Scales  Merseytravel 
 
Central Government 
Leslie Packer DfT 
Ashley Roberts DTI 
 
Other 
David Lemon  EST 
David Martin  Clear Zones 
Rayner Mayer Sciotech 
 
 
Jim Skea  LowCVP 
Konstanze Scharring LowCVP 
 
 
 
Status 27 November 2002 



 

Locating PSI 
 

 

 
100 Park Village East 
London, NW1 3SR 

Tel 020 7468 0468 
Fax 020 7388 0914  

www.psi.org.uk  
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